
No Cell Phone Use
No Camera Use

No Media
In Locker Rooms

Due to the capability of modern cellular phones 
to take photos, and the possibility of inadvertent 

use of this capability to capture inappropriate 
images, the MSHSAA Board of Directors has 

established a no-cell-phone-use policy.  
Preserving the privacy of all high school 

students while they are in the dressing and 
locker room facilities of this venue is important 

to the host school and member schools of the 
MSHSAA.

 
Thank you for your cooperation.


